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Attachments: Questions and clarification

Hi Sue,

I'sent this email to Rose, but got a response back that she will be out until 5/9/16. We are wanting to send information
out to our parents in the district at the end of the school year informing them of the proposed revisions to the
immunization regulations. We are in need of some clarification. I thought I would forward the questions to you to see if
you could help answer them.

Thanks and have a super weekend!

Holly

Mrs. Holly Stutzman
Certified School Nurse
Oley Valley High School
610-987-4100 Ext. 6009

hstutzman@ovsdpa.org
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